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Sequent Energy Management hosted a reception in the Lavin-Bernick Center on
Tulane's Uptown campus on Feb. 20 to announce the recipients of two scholarships
for students interested in pursuing careers in energy. Freeman students Michael
Pearson (BSM '08) and Walker Weston (MFIN '08) each received a scholarship of
$2,500 to further their pursuit of energy-related studies. In addition, Sequent
awarded the Entergy-Tulane Energy Institute a gift of $25,000 to support research
and programming. The awards were presented by Sequent President Doug Schantz.

Sequent Energy Management, a wholly owned subsidiary of AGL Resources Inc., is
an energy company focusing on asset management and optimization, producer
services, wholesale marketing and risk management.

Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.
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